
With your help, in 2022... 
Hannah's Hope was able to: 

• Provide 2000+ hours of counseling and/or case management to more than 175 vulnerable 
mothers and their children  

• Support over 50 women as they have made parenting plans for their baby 
• Support 5 women as they made adoption plans for their baby 
• Provide approx. $12,000 in fee assistance making adoption affordable for people across the 

economic spectrum 
• Worked with more than 120 adoptive and prospective adoptive families providing 

consultations, education, home studies, post placement services and post-adoption 
counseling. 

 

 

Hannah’s Hope is so thankful for your support in 2022.  Without it we could not have served the 

women, children, and families that so desperately needed support. We saw an increase in the 

number of women who needed our services, and we expect to see this trend continue. We hope that 

you will continue to support our ministry in 2023 as we continue to serve some of the most vulnerable 

populations in West Tennessee. 


